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         March 14, 2017 

 

Aloha! 

 

On behalf of the US Committee of the Council for Security Cooperation in the Asia Pacific 

(USCSCAP) and CSCAP Indonesia, I would like to invite you to attend our upcoming Council for 

Security Cooperation in the Asia-Pacific (CSCAP) Workshop on Cybersecurity, scheduled to take 

place in Semarang, Indonesia on April 5, 2017. 

 

Chaired by CSCAP Indonesia and USCSCAP, this meeting will be held immediately before the 

ASEAN Regional Forum’s Inter-Sessional Meeting on Counter-Terrorism and Transnational 

Crime (ARF ITTC) that will be held in Semarang on April 6-7, 2017. Representatives to the ISM are 

welcome and encouraged to arrive in Semarang early to participate in the workshop. A draft agenda is 

attached. 

 

The co-chairs are prepared to cover all local costs for one designated representative from other 

CSCAP member committees for up to two nights in Semarang. If you are planning to attend please 

complete the attached registration form no later than March 27, 2017. We do have some limited 

funding available should assistance be required to cover other travel costs. If so, please contact us to 

make prior arrangements. All participants will attend in their private capacities. 

 

We expect that our discussions will complement those of the ARF and thus provide a good primer and 

facilitator for the subsequent ARF discussions. We hope that you can join us for the study group 

meeting. Please contact Jesslyn Cheong (jesslyn@pacforum.org) if you plan to attend and/or if you 

have any additional questions about this meeting. You can also contact us by phone at +1-808-521-

6745. We look forward to seeing you in Semarang. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Ralph A. Cossa 

President, Pacific Forum CSIS 

Executive Director, USCSCAP 
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